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ROCHESTER — The Indiana State Department of Health will be 
opening a free drive-thru COVID test site at the Woodlawn Specialty 
Clinic (Next Door to Tweedlee D’s) at 710  SR 25 N. Rochester 
Indiana 46975 for information call 574-223-3141. 

This site will open at 10 a.m. Sept. 28, 2020. The hours of operation 
are:  

• 10 a.m. to 6 p.m. Monday, Tuesday, Friday 
• 9 a.m. to noon Wednesdays 
• 8 a.m. to noon Saturdays 
• The site is closed on Thursdays and Sundays. 

 
This is not a Woodlawn Hospital test site. Rapid testing is not 
offered at this site. Appointments are not being scheduled. 

Testing will take place as a drive-up and those being tested will 
remain in their vehicles while tested. 

No one under the age of 2 years can be tested at this site. Minors 
need to be accompanied by a consenting parent or guardian.  

Email or cell phone will be needed to receive test results. Results will 
be provided by the Indiana State Department of Health within three 
to seven days.  

Results are not given out at the test site or by Woodlawn Hospital If 
there is a line of traffic, please return at a later time. 

Once tested you must go home and self-isolate until you get your test results!  


